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Beach Briefs -  July 23, 2013 

Meeting to Discuss Recent Army Corps 
Decision  

Thursday, July 25, 1:00 P.M. 
Tween Waters Inn, Wakefield Room 

After entering into a written agreement with the Captiva Erosion Prevention District to 
provide federal funding for the construction of a beach nourishment project on Captiva, 
the Army Corps of Engineers recinded that agreement yesterday and notified the CEPD 
several hours before the opening of the construction bids that there will be no federal 
funds allocated for the project.  The CEPD has been working in partnership with the Army 
Corps since March 2009 on the planning for the 2013 beach nourishment. We have 
provided a link for you to read a letter from General Jackson of the South Atlantic Division 
of the Army Corps.  General Jackson's letter 
  
We encourage you to attend CEPD's Board Briefing Meeting this Thursday, July 25th at 
1:00 P.M. in the Wakefield Room at Tween Water's to learn more and to have an 
opportunity to hear from the Commander of the Jacksonville District of The Army Corps of 
Engineers, Col. Alan Dodd and David Hobbie, Army Corps Deputy District Engineer. There 
will also be an opportunity for public comment. 
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The Captiva Erosion Prevention District is comprised of 5 elected, unpaid Commissioners 
dedicated to preserving and maintaining Captiva's beaches and shorelines. For more information 
on CEPD, click onmycepd.com. 
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001K1dRmXqDiEBrtqu4G1wX9plHC4a-twdK_z3qLLPeLStNTHVSbBhGI5B9NgKbjxt9GHvZ2xHNj9oR4G6gHqmH4e0FJIdfHw0TAQu3ea0xVf0crdvLT6fkn7CNfhg6muBfpZqi8f0s_tBNxq0nGR1_ml7kL6Q4kT6ODUmd9AVrTWsPbdAvvV341tRtrPmnFvUeT_zqOfu6Msg=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001K1dRmXqDiEBS9i6utLSV7Pig8izPxd0rvJcgCWLsRozo5hgCDz23vrbX9pND-6vgFsVoMPZog_B9eSU_-cNowMYxy1XrPzfsP9oF8gxAjLE=
tel:%28239%29%20472-2472

